August 31, 2021

Good afternoon,

The City of Manchester received the 15% share of the Opioid Abatement Trust Fund Distribution in the
amount of $34,474.68 on May 27, 2021. According to RSA 126-A:84, we are required to provide a report
to NH DHHS on how we spent these fund by August 31, 2021.

This email serves to advise that the full amount of $34,474.68 was deposited into a separate, standalone
bank account and has yet to be spent.

Please let me know if there is any additional information that you may need.

Thank you.

Sharon Y. Wickens
Finance Officer

City of Manchester, NH
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Lori Shibinette, Commissioner LCOMNIC T L OERCE

NH Department of Health and Human Services
129 Pleasant Street
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Annual Report on Opioid Abatement Trust Fund Distribution
Dear Commissioner Shibinette:

In accordance with RSA 126-A:84, IV, I am pleased to submit this annual report on behalf of the
City of Manchester.

As of this date, the City has received the following payments:
05/27/21 $ 34,474.68
06/21/22 $ 63,710.11
11/14/22 $396,733.86

These funds have been deposited into a separate, standalone bank account and have yet to be
spent. This account currently has a balance of approximately $494,918.65 and we anticipate
seeking funding proposals during the next quarter.

Sincerelys

Sharon Y. Wickens
Finance Officer

Cc: Jennifer.Gallagher@leg.state.nh.us
Emily Gray Rice
Michele A. Bogardus
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